

## Fwd: 2016/2017/P 283-285 West End Lane -

1 message

David Mansoor <david@drawingandplanning.com> 18 November 2016 at 13:17 To: David Mansoor <david@drawingandplanning.com> Forwarded message From: Roe, Anna < Anna. Roe@camden.gov.uk > Date: 5 August 2016 at 14:12 Subject: RE: 2016/2017/P 283-285 West End Lane To: David Mansoor <david@drawingandplanning.com> Cc: Harman Sond <a href="mailto:harman.sond@drawingandplanning.com">harman.sond@drawingandplanning.com</a>, Jeremy Stein <a href="mailto:jeremy@drawingandplanning.com">jeremy@drawingandplanning.com</a>, Dear David, Thank you for your email and apologies for the slow progression of this application, this is partly due to on-going discussions with the Council's Highway Department. The Council has some concerns about the proposed design and would like to suggest the following amendments to the proposed scheme. 1) Please reinstate the pre-existing outdoor arrangement, but lower the planted boundary treatment to 1m. 2) The highways department would also like you to set the decking back very slightly to facilitate the free movement of pedestrians including wheelchair users, however I'm waiting for them to confirm by exactly how much. I am conscious that this application has been open for longer than expected and I'm keen to progress the proposal. I will therefore get back to you by next Wednesday to confirm how far the decking needs to be setback. I will then aim to determine the application within a week of receiving the amended plans, providing they are as discussed. I'm on a site visit from 3pm this afternoon, but please contact me if you would like to discuss matters further.

Kind regards

Anna



David Mansoor | Planning Team Manager david@drawingandplanning.com Switchboard: 0208 202 3665 EXT:106

www.drawingandplanning.com

Mercham House, 25-27 The Burroughs, Hendon, London, NW4 4AR.

## Confidentiality Notice

This email and any attachments to it are confidential and are intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. Information contained within may be legally privileged or prohibited from disclosure and unauthorized use. Any views or opinions expressed are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Drawing and Planning Ltd.

If you are not the intended recipient of this email, you must neither take any action based upon its contents, nor copy or show it to anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe you have received this email in error.